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This volume discusses environmental issues associated with deep-sea
mining, with an emphasis on potential impacts, their consequences and
the policy perspectives. The book describes the methods and
technologies to assess, monitor and mitigate mining impacts on marine
environments, and also suggests various approaches for environmental
management when conducting deep-sea mining. The volume brings
together information and data for researchers, contractors, mining
companies, regulators, and NGOs working in the field of deep-sea
mining. Section 1 highlights the various environmental issues and
discusses methods and approaches that can help in developing
environmentally sustainable deep-sea mining. Section 2 details the
results and outcomes of studies related to impact assessment of deep-
sea mining, and proposes methods for monitoring. Section 3 discusses
the need and means for developing data standards and their
application to deep-sea mining. Section 4 discusses the policies,
approaches, and practices related to deep-sea mining, suggests
formats for developing environmental impact statements (EIS) and
environmental management plans (EMP), and describes national and
international regulations for environmental management. Section 5
concludes the text by putting deep-sea economic activities into an
environmental context and conducting techno-economic analyses of
deep-sea mining and processing.


